

Head Teacher: Lucy Rodgers
Interim Deputy Head: Wendy Wayland

30.10.2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Colindale - A Rights Respecting School

To help you understand more about what this means please join us on Thursday 2nd November at 3.15pm for a Rights Respecting workshop. You should collect your children as usual and bring them with you to hall. Everyone is welcome. Please feel free to pop in or stay as long as you would like. There will be a brief presentation at 3.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Wate and Rights Champions

Ms Wate

Maryamo-Jamar Inona

Clovelly Avenue, Colindale, London NW9 6DT Email: office@colindale.barnetmail.net

PORT







Tel: 020 8205 8706 Fax: 020 8200 9859 Web: <u>www.colindale.sch.uk</u>